

May 20, 2013

Dear Mayor, City Council and Staff:

The Marina Inn has concerns about the Shoreline Development Project. Among other concerns The Marina Inn opposes inclusion in the Project Area. The Marina Inn also opposes the development of a competing hotel in close proximity to The Marina Inn. Since it appears that the scope of work for The Planning Center includes the Marina Inn location and negative impacts to that location, we express our opposition to this component of the Project.

The City should not go forward until our concerns, as the City's tenant, are addressed.

Sincerely,

Owners of The Marina Inn

On behalf of The Marina Inn